

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

---

**From:** Carolyn Lidgerwood [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Thursday, 5 March 2026 9:18 AM  
**To:** Adam Suckling [REDACTED] Nerida O'Loughlin  
[REDACTED]  
**Cc:** Samantha Yorke [REDACTED]  
**Subject:** RE: Some possible options for condition 2 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Thanks Adam. I guess we will wait and see whether events have overtaken this (I imagine we will discuss this morning). Max Markson was reported in the press as saying he is confident Kyle will continue on at ARN (for what that's worth, noting my less than positive past interactions with Mr Markson!) but it is hard to know. So much coverage in the clips – the media does love reporting on itself. C

OFFICIAL

---

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]